
When a state agency creates a rule, the agency is supposed to prepare a statement identifying any significant economic impacts on 
businesses, but our agencies are not taking this seriously, and we are finding out too late the true costs of some of these rules!
HB 2334 would help clarify what agencies need to do when analyzing costs, meaningfully mitigate those impacts, and require a cost 
analysis for even temporary rules. 
As we have seen during the COVID-19 pandemic, despite being temporary, regulations can have lasting impacts on our small 
businesses, and if done improperly, can put us out of business.  
I support HB 2334 because it helps reinforce that Oregon’s agencies need to consider the economic consequences of their rules on 
our small businesses and mitigate those impacts during the administrative process.
Please vote YES on HB 2334!


